
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
DIRECTORATE OF ANIMAL HUSBANDRY & VETERINARY 

MEGHALAYA :: SHILLONG 
 

No.MVD/NS/2017/6             Dated Shillong, the 10th July, 2017 
 

 
N O T I C E  

 
  In continuation to the Notice Inviting Expression of Interest vide letter 

No.MVD/NS/2017/1, dtd. 21.06.2017, the date of submission of the Tenders has been 

extended to 18th July 2017 at 2:00 P.M. The terms and conditions remain the same. 
 

  For details, please visit the website http://www.meghahvt.gov.in  

 
 
              Sd/- Dr. B. Rijal 
                         Director A.H. & Veterinary, 
                                  Meghalaya, Shillong. 
 


